St. Charles Parish                         Planning & Zoning Commission                         February 5, 2004



RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCEPRIVATE 

PZS-2004-05 requested by Lester R. Montz, Jr. & Paula E. Montz for resubdivision of Lot 27-A into Lots 27A-1 & 27A-2, Sq. U, Good Hope, St. Charles Parish, La. Council District 6.

Planning Department Recommendation:

The Department does not make recommendations for waivers.

Planning Commission Recommendation:

Approval

